
MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 TO:  City Council 

 FROM: Bob Gerold, Public Works Director 

 SUBJECT: WWTIP –CIP Trash Receptacle purchase 

 DATE: April 11th, 2024            

 

Staff is requesting approval to order trash receptacles to replace the aging ones in the City.  

 

This purchase is in the Parks CIP for replacement in 2024 with an amount of $15,000. Staff is 

planning on ordering from a previous used distributor and spending approximately $1000 at this 

time. 

 

    


